
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

This is to notify the public that the regular meeting of the City Council of the 

City of Huron scheduled for March 18, 2020 has been cancelled due to a lack of 

business. The next regular meeting is scheduled for April l, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at the 

City Council Chambers located at 17051 12th Street, Huron, CA. 

Dated: 03-13-20 

 

(559)  945-2241  Fax  (559)  945-2609 Box  Ave.,  Huron,  CA.  93234-0339  City  of  Huron/P.O  Phone  339/36311  Lassen  


